
Jeff Robinson 
4525 Brickyard Lane 
La Crosse, Wi  54601 
 
 
June 2, 2024 
 
Attn:  La Crosse City Clerk 
 
Re:  File #24-0701 
 
Dear La Crosse City Council members, 
 
As a southside La Crosse city resident, I would like to encourage you to support resolution 
File #24-0701.  Non-renewal of this lease will create a great hardship for the six families 
affected being asked to remove their homes from this property.   
 
The original decision to evict these families with no input from the affected parties is 
unacceptable.  Removing these homes will place a financial burden on these families, 
especially given the little notice and lack of due process.  The costs associated with removing 
these homes, if possible, is something the parties have not planned for.   
 
I urge you to support this resolution to give these families additional time to resolve this 
situation in a fair manner. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jeff Robinson 
 


